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Dear CIT Candidates, 
 
It’s been a really long winter, and the Pilgrim Lodge season is finally here! YEAH! 
 

I’m looking forward to seeing each of you on Saturday, June 16th at PL.   
 

Please arrive at camp by 09:30 am, and plan to be picked up promptly at 4:00 pm.   
 

Registration will be on the side porch of Quitobaquito. Please remember to bring all of 
your registration paperwork with you. We will start with a brief chapel service at 10:00. 
 

If you have not already downloaded the CIT manual, be sure to do so. Here is the link.  
(You are encouraged to bring your laptops and tablets, so if you want to save a tree, you 
will be able to access the manual electronically.) Please take the time to look it over 
before you arrive. Be sure to jot down any questions that come up. 
 

It would also be a good idea to think about; why you are interested in becoming a CIT? 
What excites you? What is your biggest concern? What ideas will you bring to camp for 
interest groups, and cabin activities? How is being a CIT different than being a camper? 
Consider which weeks or age groups might work best for you personally. We look 
forward to discussing these, and any other questions, concerns, or ideas you may have.   
 

We’re planning to do challenges, and the labyrinth; so please bring closed toe shoes, 
sunscreen, and bug spray. If you’re interested in going for a swim, we’re planning to have 
a brief swim time at the end of our training. Don’t forget your swimsuit and towel. 
 

Pilgrim Lodge is built on a solid foundation of volunteer deans, counselors, and CIT’s. 
By joining the CIT ranks, you are helping to keep the PL Spirit alive and well.  
 

On behalf of the OMT, the PL Staff, and all of those dedicated to preserving this 
awesome space; thank you for stepping up to such an important role!  
 
You. Are. Awesome! 
 

Shalom, Dan McGlincey 
 

We’ll provide lunch. If you have dietary needs, let the camp office know ASAP. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to e-mail me: dngrsdan@gmail.com 

http://www.pilgrimlodge.org/
http://www.pilgrimlodge.org/document/CIT%20manual%202-25-08.pdf
mailto:dngrsdan@gmail.com


CIT Training Schedule 06/16/2018 

 
  9:30 – Registration – Side Porch of Quitobaquito 
 
10:00 – Opening Chapel Service – Amphitheater 
 
10:15 – Ice Breakers and/or Challenges – Lawn next to the Lodge 
 
11:00 – Quick Break 
 
11:15 – Slideshow / CIT Manual / Q&A – Big Room of the Lodge 
 
12:00 – Lunch – Quitobaquito  
 
  1:00 – Finish Slideshow / CIT Manual / Q&A – Big Room of the Lodge  
 
  1:30 – Review of Cabin Procedures / Practical Application 
 
  2:00 – Closing Thoughts and Prayers – Labyrinth  
 
  3:00 – Ice Cream Break / Group Photo – The Lodge 
 
  3:30 – Optional Swim, or Front Porch Chilling 
 
  4:00 – Departure Time – You Will Need to Sign Out With Me. 


